, 2017

Dear

On behalf of the citizens of Prince George County, the Prince George
County Board of Supervisors wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for
your public spirited involvement in the Prince George Community and your
willingness to help. This Board salutes you for your service to the County
residents for more than years.

In addition, Prince George County is very fortunate to have you as a
part of this Community. We consider you a valued member of this County,
and you are a perfect example of how Prince George County is a great place
to raise a family.

Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,



, 2017

Dear

On behalf of the citizens of Prince George County, the Prince George
County Board of Supervisors wanted to take the opportunity to congratulate
you on your ___ Anniversary. This Board salutes you for your service to the
County residents for more than years.

In addition, Prince George County is very fortunate to have you as a
part of this Community. We consider you a valued member of this County,
and you are a perfect example of how Prince George County is a great place
to raise a family.

We wish you many more years of success. Happy Anniversary!!

Sincerely,



